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The Lekwungen Community Portal is built by Ben Tolson, Kevin Turner, Connor Quinn, and Myriam Saavedra. It will 

serve the Songhees community as a means of communication and as a storage place for culturally significant 

content such as songs, stories and family trees. It will also include a job board to assist members of the Songhees 

Nation in preparing for and finding employment.  

 

Ben Tolson  
He is currently studying computer science at Camosun College. He has always enjoyed 
learning and solving puzzles. He is skilled in design and implementation of code. After 
the project he plans to work with the Vancouver Island Health Association. 

 

 

Kevin Turner  
He has been interested in computing and web development since he was introduced to 

it as a teenager. After beginning his education at UVIC he transferred to the CST 

program at Camosun, and found the tools and support he needed to learn the skills to 

pursue a career in tech. Kevin loves the advent of new technologies and is deeply 

interested in putting them to use in our everyday lives.  

 

 

Connor Quinn 
Connor Quinn signed up for the Computer Systems Technology program after taking 
trying out criminology and deciding it wasn’t for him. He took a gap-year and chose to 
sign up for the Computer Systems Technology program after some inspiration from a 
friend who owns his own computer business. He enjoys graphic design and helping 
people troubleshoot their computer problems. After school he hopes to make the best 
of his co-op with the government and land a full-time job. 

 

 

Myriam Saavedra 
She worked 7 years in the software applications industry in Quito-Ecuador, 

distinguishing herself as a good problem solver. However, she has always had a passion 

for numbers and teaching, which motivated her to get a master’s degree in Applied 

Mathematics. After 8 ½ years living in BC and with 3-years old twin boys, she decided to 

go back to study to enhance her IT knowledge and skills. She is now ready to embark on 

a new workplace adventure. 

 

The team would like to sincerely thank the following people that helped them with planning and implementation of 
this Capstone project to: Dr. Marla Weston, who provided a link with the client and the previous Capstone team; 
Mr. Lyle Henry, our client for putting his trust in us; and Saryta Schaerer Chair, Computer System Technology, for 
helping to provide the essential framework for the Capstone projects. 

 


